


workspace, the Employee will be deemed to have abandoned their employment with
the City and will be terminated. 

• Any Employees approved by the City to remain working remotely from home for any
period of time, shall continue to follow all terms, conditions, requirements and 
restrictions as were applicable during the temporary work from home arrangement
during the pandemic, or as otherwise set forth by the City. 

• Notwithstanding that an Employee may be working from home or in a blended 
home/City workspace setting, the Employee may from time-to-time be required to 
attend a City workspace or other locations (e.g. meetings, training etc.), as identified by
the City. In this case, it is mutually understood that less than 30 days' notice may be
provided to the Employee. 

• This LOU expires March 31, 2022, or when a permanent remote work program is
otherwise agreed to and effective, whichever occurs first.

AGREED this 25th day of NOVEMBER A.D. 2021
Ruth Strong - Senior Negotiator, Employee Relations & Compensation, City of Edmonton
Steve Bradshaw - President, Amalgamated Transit Union Local 569 (Main and DATS)


